
 
 

    Twilight League 2020 
 

Hello Twilight League Members, 

 
First of all, we would like to say that we hope each of you and your families are staying healthy during 

this pandemic. We are sending this letter in order to gauge how many league members would like to 

participate in league play during May.   

 

At this moment, golf courses are restricted to tee times every 15 minutes, twosomes only, and no rental of 

gas carts unless the golfer has a physical disability or physical limitation that does not allow them to walk.  

During the month of May, we would like to offer tee times from 3pm-6pm on Tuesdays for league 

members.  If this is of interest, please contact the pro shop at 708-857-2433 or email Andy Dudczyk at 

adudczyk@olparks.com.   

 

League registration would occur as normal: $30 to enter and fill out registration form.  We would 
calculate handicaps during the month of May and would offer “contactless’ weekly games in order to 

minimize league members from having to touch proximity markers on the golf course.  If you would like 

to begin playing in May, please let us know and we will schedule your tee times. We hope to be operating 

on a more “normal” basis in June and will keep everyone informed as we receive updates. Stay healthy! 

 

Provisional League Details:  

 

The league will start May 12
th

 and will run through September 29
th

.  The league luncheon will be 

September 29
th

.  

League Rates:  9 holes walking  $15 
   9 holes with cart  $21 

    

 

 

 

The $30 league fee will provide the following: 

 

 9-hole golf handicap 

 Coupon book 

 Prizes and luncheon 

 10% off regular price on any eligible pro shop merchandise  
 

 

 
                

            Stony Creek Golf Course   5850 W. 103
rd

 Street, Oak Lawn, IL 60453  (708) 857-2433 
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